The ABC Club of Grant held its monthly meeting on Nov. 8 at Westview with Donna Bishop as hostess.

Seven members were present. The song, "Come, Ye Thankful People," was sung after the Pledge of Allegiance. Roll call was answered by members telling what their Thanksgiving plans were.

Minutes of the last monthly meeting were read by Karon Pankonin, secretary. Treasurer's report was given.

Family life chairman, Ruth Ochsner, read an article about some special traditions members might want to add to their Thanksgiving celebrations.

Marie Dahlkoetter, health and safety chairman, read an article on precancerous lesions.

Becky Dahlkoetter read two articles on the values of being an American and "What is an American?"

Marion Oellermann gave the lesson on "Credit: How do you score?"

Lunch was served by Donna Bishop, co-hostess. The next meeting will be a Christmas party on Dec. 13 at Westview with the executive board as hostesses.